
Aqua Team September Newsletter 

This school year if you would 
rather view you child’s news-
letter on line instead of re-
ceiving a paper copy you may 
do so by going to the Sedalia 
200 web site.  I will also be 
working on sharing them 
through the Remind app..  If 
you need a newsletter in pa-
per form please let me know. 

Small Group 

 

This week we learned how to 
be safe, kind and responsible 
at school.   We explored the 
playground , and learned 
about  all the fun things in the 
gym.   Next week, we will be 
doing many learning activities 
that will help the children 
learn more about animals that 
live on the farm. 

Important 
dates 

  

October 4– Farm Field trip 

October 11– Grand friend's Day 

October 24-25-  Parent Teacher 

Conference 

 

           

     Thank you for everyone that 

attended our Open House!  I am us-

ing the Remind app to help better 

keep you informed about important 

dates, and activities . I am also going 

to be sending pictures of your child 

to you.  I am very excited about this.  

If you are unable to receive text 

messages please let me know.  


